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Welcome from the Head,

It has been a very busy and productive term so far here at school and | am incredibly proud of how
hard all of our children have been working. A particular well done must go to our Year 6 pupils who
have been showing real dedication and resilience as they prepare for their SATs next week. They
have been working tirelessly in class and showing a great attitude towards their learning — we are
very proud of them. As we approach SATs week, we would like to remind families of the importance
of rest and relaxation over the weekend. A good night’s sleep and a calm start to the day will really
help our Year 6 children feel their best next week. To support them further, we are inviting all Year
6 pupils to join us for an early breakfast each morning of SATs week. Full details of these
arrangements have been shared separately with families.

We had the most wonderful afternoon on May 8th celebrating VE
Day with the whole school community. It was a delight to see the
children dressed up in such a fantastic array of fancy dress outfits,
fully embracing the spirit of the day. The children thoroughly
enjoyed decorating and sharing cakes and biscuits with their
families, who joined us for tea, scones and jam while listening to
music of the era this really brought the atmosphere to life.

& We would especially like to thank the Harvest Moon team for
making the day so memorable by generously providing and serving
free jelly and ice cream to all of our children, as well as supplying
biscuits and cakes for them to decorate. Parents also enjoyed
refreshments kindly offered by the Harvest Moon team. A big thank
you as well to our children for the beautiful artwork they created,
which was proudly displayed both in the Harvest Moon and around
our school playground.

- Adding to the special occasion, our children were also thrilled to see
the display of vintage tractors and cars that gathered in the Harvest Moon carpark. It was a lovely
opportunity for them to explore a bit of history which added something truly memorable to the
afternoon. Thank you to everyone who helped make this such a special event.

Kayleigh and her team also judged the fancy dress costumes selecting the best from each year
group. A well done goes to George Rec, Adeline Y1, Elsie B Y2, Dominic Y3, Elsie B Y4, Logan Y5 &
Briar Y6

Prizes will be given out next week to those children in school.

Finally, a heartfelt thank you to our amazing staff team for their enthusiasm and support in
making this afternoon so special for our children and families.

Wishing you all a super weekend.

Mrs Leach



Friday 16t May
Monday 19t May

Tuesday 20t May
Wednesday 21t May
Thursday 22" May

Friday 23" May

Monday 2" June
Tuesday 3™ June
Thursday 5% June

Monday 9t June
Tuesday 10t June
Wednesday 11t June
Thursday 12t June
Saturday 14% June
Wednesday 18% June
Thursday 19t June

Thursday 26t June
rd

Football club 3.20pm — 4.20pm

Steve Greenhalgh Road Safety talks - whole sch in

classes

Last Rounders club 3.20pm —4.20pm

Last Multi skills club 3.20pm —4.20pm

Non School uniform in exchange for Chocolate for

May Fayre

Last Art club 3.20pm —4.20pm

Last Football club 3.20pm — 4.20pm
Half term

Inset

Return to school

Bottle Run for May Fayre

Y6 starts Swimming

Phonics screening check - Foxes

School photos

New Intake Meeting

Y6 Swimming

Annual May Fayre with a summer twist

Sports Day (Reserve date 25/06/25)

Y6 Swimming

Y6 Swimming




Summer 2025 School Uniform

PE, all children must wear

Mondays School uniform for all classes. either a school blue
Tuesdays School uniform for all classes — PE Kit for jumper, fleece or cardigan
Netball club, change at lunch time. (with logo), white T-shirt,
Wednesdays PE kit for all classes. BIaCk/b.lue .
) shorts/joggers/leggings (no
Thursdays School uniform for all classes brand logos)
Fridays PE kit for all classes Trainers, long hair tied

back, and stud earrings for
safety reasons

Play Safe
Please can we remind all parents, children
(included pre-school children) are NOT
allowed to use the ‘play safe’ at home time
whilst waiting to leave the school site. This is
due to our insurance cover not covering the
children at home time.

Well done Raffi and Mikey who
were selected to represent
Sedgemoor in the Inter-Area cross-
country on Wednesday.

Both boys represented Sedgemoor
and our school brilliantly and we
are very proud.

Both boys achieved a medal for
running in their race.




Thank you to everyone who joined us yesterday to celebrate the 80" anniversary of VE Day. All
the children and staff looked amazing in their outfits. We were very lucky to have the support of
the Harvest Moon who helped make the day very special for our children.

e

Photos will be added to the school Facebook page but here is a small selection to start you off.




QUT OF T SWOR[

15th May

o 15th May
Mini Planet Meatballs
with out of this World tomato Mini Planet Meatballs
sauce & Cosmic chips ' with out of this World tomato

sauce & rice
Veggie Big Bang Bangers

and Cosmic chips And

Rocket Lolly
And

Rocket Lolly

<4
@ Allergen-Free Menu

Census Dai




